
          
  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

             
             

 
            
          

 
 

 
                 

               
 

 
            

 
 

          
 

           
               

 
                   

             
 

 
 

          
 

  
 

  
 

   
  

Maryland Association 
of 

Forest Conservancy District Boards 
Caroline County Forestry Board 

A meeting of the Caroline County Forestry Board was held on Thursday, March 10, 2022 at 4:00 
pm at the Caroline Soil Conservation District. The following members were in attendance: 

Sandy Wright Roger Schmick Jim Bardsley - Guest 
Phillip MacDonald, Jr. Jim Harris – Secretary 

Items of Business: 

1) The Backyard Buffer Program will take place on April 13 and 14 from 1-to 6 pm each day. 
The site for seedling distribution will be at the Forestry Office at 105 Deep Shore Road 
Denton. 

2) There have been not students from Caroline County apply for the NRCC program as of this 
date. 

3) Five Forest Service personnel retired at the end of the year. 

4) It was discussed that Hardwood Mills sawmill in Millington is now in a partnership with Paul 
Jones Lumber Co. in Snow Hill. They may be cutting more pine timber in the future. 

5) Jim Bardsley was at the meeting as a guest and may be interested in joining the Board. He 
mentioned that Agnes Kedmenecz is now the Eastern Region Rep for the State 
Association. 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

James E. Harris 
Jim Harris - Secretary 
Carfb 22-3-10 

“To promote the stewardship, conservation, management, and use of Maryland’s forest resources, both urban 
and rural.” 




